
The Guilford, Branford, Clinton, Madison Police Departments and the Connecticut State Police Troop ‘F’
Westbrook, are pleased to announce their 2nd Annual Shoreline Diaper Drive! The Departments will be
working in a collaborative partnership with the charitable organization “BARE NECESSITIES” to collect
diapers and wipes for families in need living here in our shoreline communities. Helping to provide these
basic hygiene items promotes better health for both infants, children and their families.

The drive will be held between February 1st and February 16th. During that period anyone may drop off
diapers and/or baby wipes at their local police department’s lobby. Westbrook residents can drop off diapers
at the Town Hall or the State Police Barracks on Spencer Plains Road.

On Saturday February 9th each of the participating police towns will be hosting a simultaneous collection of
diapers/baby wipes between the hours of 9:00 am and 1:00p.m. The on-sight locations will be as follows:

Guilford: Walmart (900 Boston Post Rd)

Clinton: Stop & Shop

Madison: Stop & Shop

Branford: Stop & Shop

There will also be a Wrap-up Appreciation Breakfast on Friday February 15th at 8:30 am at the Bare
Necessities warehouse located at 170 Fort Path Street, Unit 14, Madison, CT

There will also be a “Touch-A-Truck” Event on Saturday February 16th between 11:00am and 1:00pm which
will also be held at the Bare Necessities warehouse located at 170 Fort Path Street, Unit 14, Madison, CT
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